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contact with represented client 
_____________________________________________________________

from:  Elias, Abigail AElias@a2gov.org

to:  nrglaw@gmail.com

date:  Mon, Aug 6, 2012 at 1:03 PM

It has come to my attention that you are contacting members of City Council in an effort to 
discuss with them legal issues you raised and are raising relative to the City’s footing drain 
disconnect program.

 As you know from our meeting the other day, I represent the City, which includes the City 
Council, regarding those disputed issues that you have raised on behalf of your client.  Your 
efforts to contact members of City Council to discuss those issues directly are improper and 
must stop.  All your communications with the City regarding these matters, whether with the 
Mayor, members of City Council, City Administrator or staff, must be directed to me.  

 Abigail Elias, Chief Assistant City Attorney | City of Ann Arbor, Michigan | 
mailto:aelias@a2gov.org | Telephone numbers: Office: (734) 794-6170 ext. 41888 | Direct: 
(734) 794-6188 | Internal extension: 41888 | Fax: (734) 994-4954 | Cell: (734) 320-7953 | 
address: 301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 | mail address: P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, 
MI 48107-8647.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this transaction is intended only for the 
individual or entity named above.  It may be legally privileged and confidential.  If you have 
received this information in error, please notify me immediately and delete this transmission and 
any other documents, files and information transmitted herewith.  If the reader of this message 
is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this communication or its contents is strictly prohibited.

 

A mind once expanded by a new idea never returns to its original dimensions. OLIVER 
WENDELL HOLMES

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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